
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
May 13, 2024

Math

Last week, we learned about
fractions and how to divide an
object equally. We shared
cookies, cut shapes in half,
and determined if a shape
was cut in half. We also

reviewed time. This week, we
will learn about money and

review previous concepts like
addition, subtraction, and
solving for the unknown.

Please consider contributing to
our “All-In” Campaign. The first
class to reach "all in" will receive a

popsicle recess!

EVERY class that reaches "all
in" will receive a free dress day

of their choosing.

Our class has 13 MORE
squares to fill - help us fill ALL

the squares!
Our next goal is $75,000.

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned that the letters
“q” and “u” could never be separated.

These letters are always found
together (unless you are playing

Scrabble - and the word “qi” comes
up. But the scholars don’t know that -
shhhh!) We have now learned the
whole alphabet, complete with
digraphs and some rules about

different letters. The scholars are very
proficient in reading! We have one
more take home reader to complete
next week. Show and Tell is free

choice!

Kindergarten Promotion

Thursday, May 16th - 9:30 AM

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep within

their hearts.

How can bodily eating and drinking do
such great things?

Certainly not just eating and drinking do
these things, but the words written here:

"Given and shed for you for the forgiveness
of sins." These words, along with the bodily
eating and drinking, are the main thing in
the Sacrament. Whoever believes these

words has exactly what they say:
"forgiveness of sins."

"And lo, I am with you always, to the very
end of the age." Matthew 28:20

History
Last week, we learned about
our American symbols, the
bald eagle and the American
flag. We also continued to read

in The Story of the World
about Greeks and Romans
and different folk tales. This
week, we will read about the

Roman Empire coming back to
power. We will also finish
learning different American

symbols.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around the
corner. Call the office to register your

child for all the exciting things
happening this summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Religious Studies
Last week, we learned about Paul
and Timothy, Lois and Eunice. We
also read about John’s vision of
Heaven while trying to imagine

heaven ourselves. This week, we
will go back and read some Bible
stories that we may not remember.
We will also read again about the
story of Pentecost and the birthday

of the Church.

Look Ahead
Every Wednesday - F.A.S.T. meal

and Bible classes - 5:30/6:30

Thursday, May 16 (9:30) -
Kindergarten Promotion

Friday, May 24 (10:15/11:30) -
Class party/Early dismissal for the

summer!




